
The Jewell City Council met in a Special Session Monday, January 20, 2020, at the Jewell 

City Hall starting at 7:00 p.m.  Mayor Reiter called the meeting to order with Council 

Members: Outzen, Roethler, Lorenzen and Winborn present.  Absent – none.              

  

APPROVE MINUTES OF JANUARY 13, 2020, REGULAR SESSION: Outzen made a 

motion to approve the minutes of January 13, 2020.  Roethler seconded the motion.  Roll 

Call 4 – 0.  Motion carried.   

 

CONSENT AGENDA:   a) Addition to agenda  

There were no additions or claims on the consent agenda.  No action was taken. 

 

CITY COUNCIL VACANCY: The City Council interviewed Scott Rohloff and Eric Young 

for the open City Council position. Winborn made a motion to appoint Eric Young to the 

City Council.  Lorenzen seconded the motion.  Roll Call 4 – 0.  Motion carried.   

Eric Young will take the Oath of Office at the next regular scheduled meeting on Monday, 

January 27, 2020.      

 

ADJOURN: Outzen made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Roethler seconded the motion.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:51 p.m.  

 

_____________________________   ______________________________ 

Cathy Siefken, City Clerk             Leo Reiter, Mayor 


